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I support Kelly Mc Laughlin’s letter in opposition to giving grant money to the De Boer family to have site work 
done that should be their responsibility. Having lived here for four decades I have witnessed many occasions having 
that block of land used as a monetary weapon against the community of Gustavus. 
Situations that: 
1.state land and private 
2:unloading freight on road and not leasing pad 
3:getting earnest money for beach development. 
4:access to beach 
5:only a few of the beach land issues 
I sincerely hope calmer heads will vote to table this item until a more complete approach is taken. 
Thank you for your consideration 

 
Bruce Tedtsen 
Sent from my iPhone 
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